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15th May 2017/133                  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last week 
 
We enjoyed another successful coffee morning with 11 parents joining us. We were able to discuss what is 
working well at SHINE and any concerns the parents and carers may have had. It was an extremely 
encouraging meeting with everyone left feeling very positive and hopeful for the benefits that SHINE 
provides their children with. 
Below are just some of the observations from the parents. 
 

                                           
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

My child loved the 

science day. 

Particularly the 

mobile planetarium. 

He learnt so much 

from that. 

The children 

love the 

food at shine 

The children really 

enjoy the science 

lessons as they are 

really practical. 

SHINE has 

helped my 

child with the 

their SATS 

“It doesn’t feel like 

School” 

“They learn lots from each 

other and the tutors” 
Other parents are 

jealous that their 

children do not 

attend SHINE 
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The children were asked to bring in an outfit as part of our Cultural theme celebrating the differences at 
SHINE. In the afternoon the children enjoyed participating and watching a mini fashion show. Well done to 
all the students who took part in organising, directing, modelling and playing musical instruments for the 
show. 
 

             
 
This Week 
 
It is the last Saturday for this half term. Students will return on Saturday 10th of June 2017. 
The last term will only consist of 3 weeks, however we urge you to encourage your child to attend as there 
will be lots of fun and exciting things organised, including a fantastic end of year trip, the details will be in 
next week’s newsletter. 
 
Reminders  
If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays please call 020 7607 2575 
to inform us of any absence. Prizes are given for 100% attendance! 
 
Kind regards 
Eunice Burlingham   
 
(Shine Project Manager) 
 


